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From April 6 to 12, 2023, the Blessed Family Department (BFD) of Malaysia organized a Mind-Body-
Soul Wellness Korea Trip to the HJ Heaven and Earth Training Center in Korea. The purpose of this trip 
was to promote the CheonBo Providence to non-member friends and relatives, and it was attended by 34 
participants, including 10 members and 24 non-members. 
 

 
 
To help guests understand the CheonBo Providence, introductory courses and special lectures were 
presented. Participants were then arranged in small group discussions after each lecture. Additionally, 
with the concept of spiritual work and healthy clapping, all guests were invited to join the Chanyang 
Yeoksa session. 
 
Every day, participants gratefully received the water of life and climbed up to the Tree of Blessing to 
offer sincere prayers. To explore more about HJ Cheonwon, special visits to Cheon Jung Gung, Cheon Bo 
Won, and Cheonshim Lake were organized, and the guests got to know the achievements of True Parents 
in detail. 
 
The Mind-Body-Soul Wellness Korea Trip concluded with a closing ceremony where certificates were 
awarded to attendees, and a special token of appreciation was given to the hardworking staff from HJ 
Heaven and Earth Training Center. During the closing ceremony, participants shared reflections and 
testimonies about the trip. BFD Malaysia plans to conduct this special trip annually as it is an effective 
way for membership growth. 


